
 

 
 

 

 

31 May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

  

Sports Day will go ahead as planned on Monday 3rd June from 9:00am until 12:00pm at 

Ballykillaire Athletics Track (Bangor Sportsplex) on the Old Belfast Road. Sports Day is 

scheduled to finish at approximately 12:00pm and arrangements should be made to collect your 

daughter from Ballykillaire at this time.  School is then finished.  All pupils should wear their 

PE kit to the track and bring refreshments to eat and drink during the day, although a tuck shop 

and BBQ will be available. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

J Heasley 

 Head of PE 

 


